
 

OFFICE ORDER – IOA Office closed due to extension of Curfew / 
Lockdown in Delhi 
1 message 

Indian Olympic Association <ioa@olympic.ind.in>

  
Date: 26 April, 2021 
  
Sub: OFFICE ORDER – IOA Office closed due to extension of

This is in continuation to the Office Order dated April 19, 2021 issued by the Secretary General 
IOA for closing  IOA office on declaration of
pandemic. 
  
I am directed to inform  that  the Government of NCT of 
Lockdown in Delhi till 5.00 a.m. 3
the office-staff may continue to work from home.
  
The office-staff members are  directed to keep their mobile phone on to receive any instructions 
as and when necessary from the Secretary General.
  
Best regards, 
  
George Mathew 
Director 
Indian Olympic Association 
 
To: 
All office-staff of IOA 
  
Copy to: 
President & Secretary General, IOA
  
For info.:  
- Members of IOA Executive Council and IOA Members.
- Ministry of Youth Affairs & Sports, Govt. Of India
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IOA Office closed due to extension of Curfew / 

<ioa@olympic.ind.in> Mon, Apr 26, 2021 at 12:44 PM

IOA Office closed due to extension of  Curfew Lockdown  in Delhi
  

This is in continuation to the Office Order dated April 19, 2021 issued by the Secretary General 
IOA office on declaration of  Curfew/ Lockdown   in Delhi due to Covid

the Government of NCT of Delhi has extended the Curfew
Lockdown in Delhi till 5.00 a.m. 3rd May, 2021.   In view of this IOA office will remain close

staff may continue to work from home.  

directed to keep their mobile phone on to receive any instructions 
as and when necessary from the Secretary General. 

President & Secretary General, IOA 

Members of IOA Executive Council and IOA Members. 
Ministry of Youth Affairs & Sports, Govt. Of India 
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in Delhi 

This is in continuation to the Office Order dated April 19, 2021 issued by the Secretary General 
in Delhi due to Covid-19 

Delhi has extended the Curfew  / 
In view of this IOA office will remain close  and 

directed to keep their mobile phone on to receive any instructions 


